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I strongly oppose this measure. More & more law abiding gun owners/citizens have 

been getting restrictions placed upon us, leaving criminals wide open to CONTINUE 

to do what they have/will continue doing whether this measure passes or not. The 

only people these measures/laws effect are every law abiding gun/owner citizen. And 

WE are NOT the problem here. This measure will make this more of a financial 

burden on law abiding gun owner families & will NOT deter the CRIMINALS. THIS 

only making things harder for us in mire than one way.  IF a change in gun related 

crimes is really what people want to see then put as much effort into catching the 

CRIMINALS & taking care of The MENTAL HEALTH of your citizens. Thank u!  


